
 

  

Marion County 
Board of County Commissioners 
———————————————————————————— 
 Utilities Department 
 
11800 SE U.S. Highway 441 
Belleview, FL 34420 
Phone: 352-307-6000 (available 24/7) 
Fax: 352-307-6001 

Via Electronic Correspondence 
 
 

July 2, 2024 
 
 
Angela Johns 
District Five Utility Project Manager 
719 S. Woodland Blvd. MS 2-546 
DeLand, Florida 32720 
 
 
RE: Acceptance of Final Cost Estimate for UWHC Agreement 435209-1-56-01 
 
 
Dear Ms. Johns, 
 
 
Marion County is in receipt of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) Final 
Cost Estimate letter for UWHC Agreement 435209-1-56-01. The Final Cost Estimate 
letter, dated June 20, 2024, and totaling $4,728,575.04, was presented to the Marion 
County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on July 2, 2024 for consideration and 
approval.   
 
In accordance with Section 3 of the UWHC Agreement, please accept this letter as 
notification that the Marion County BOCC has reviewed and accepted the Final Cost 
Estimate for UWHC 435209-1-56-01 on July 2, 2024 and will follow the specific direction 
within the UWHC Agreement associated with submitting the funds to the escrow account 
for the future utility work on the project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Commissioner Michelle Stone 
Chair, Marion County BOCC 
 
cc: Mounir Bouyounes, P.E., County Administrator 

Angel Roussel, P.E., Assistant County Administrator 
 Jody Kirkman, P.E., Utilities Director 
 Joshua Kramer, Utilities Deputy Director 


